DAIMLERCHRYSLER

To:  pat Wallace : Fax:  202.366-7882
From: Steve Speth Date: May 31, 2006
Re:  Follow-up notifications Pages: |

cec:
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During the month of May 2006, DaimlerChrysler Corporation mailed follow-up
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following recalls:

NTHSA# DaimicrChrysler # Mai Datc
0SV-298 E13 05/15/2006

0SV-4061 E18 05/15/2006




